
Unit Meeting Update 
 

Monday night’s UNIT Meeting lived up to its      
billing.  For those who missed it, it was full of 
detailed information straight from your Union 
President.  If ever was the time to attend, 
Monday night was it.  Now more than ever, its          
important to speak up and be heard.  Plenty 
of members voiced their concerns and got 
their questions addressed.  Barb Carson      

answered any and all questions that was asked of her and most importantly gave all the 
details to the latest Vaccine  Update.   
This week, a Federal Judge in Georgia issued a temporary injunction against the         
vaccination requirement for Federal Contractors.  What does this mean for you?  We 
still have to submit out vaccine status – regardless of what it is—by 01/04/2022       
however, if this injunction is still in place the unpaid leaves of absence for those not  
fully vaccinated will be suspended. 
Should the injunction be lifted, Verizon will reinstate the recently announced vaccine 
policy for union represented employees.  As more information becomes available, we 
will share it immediately.   
 
With WFH, there has been no extension past 02/05/2022.  Any rumors you have heard 
otherwise are FALSE.  There is NO proposal that Verizon has sent to IBEW.  In fact it was 
your IBEW Local 2213 President/Business Manager Barb Carson who sent a letter  to 
Verizon to discuss WFH and they never answered or acknowledged it.   
 
Social Media is fun, exciting, and a great way to network, but remember being friends 
on social media with management can come back to harm you.  Even more important 
than social media, YOU  sharing your personal information with management can be 
used against you at a later date (disability leaves, medical conditions, etc.). 

SOLD TIME IS BACK...PLEASE REFUSE IT!!!! 
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